
 
Schedule & Location 
You will receive your group and schedule information the week of September 15th, 2025 for the Fall 
Season, and the week of January 12th,2026 for the Winter Season. This will be populated in your 
PowerUp account. Instructions for access will be emailed to the address on your registration account. 
Your session will be at the same time, on the same field each week. All sessions will take place at the 
Pine Glen Soccer Centre Indoor Fields located at 1520 Pine Glen Road in Oakville. Requests to change 
start times will not be accepted. 

Uniforms & Equipment 
Players will receive their SDP jersey at their first SDP session of the season. 
Players will need to bring their ball each week. 
Shin pads are always required and are not provided by the Club. 
Soccer cleats are strongly suggested. Running shoes are acceptable. 

Start Times 

Start times are assigned based on registration numbers, birth years, staffing and skill level. As such, 

registrants are not able to select or request a start time. OSC is unable to make exceptions in this regard. 

Friend Requests & Coach Requests 

As SDP is a skills-based program, OSC is unable to accept friend requests or coach requests for this 

program. OSC is unable to make exceptions in this regard. 

Coaches 

SDP sessions are facilitated by experienced OSC Staff Coaches and are overseen by OSC’s qualified 

Technical Leadership Staff Team.  

Refunds 

The deadline for refund requests for the Fall Season is September 12th, 2025. 

The deadline for refund requests for the Winter Season is January 2nd , 2026. 

 

Refunds or credits will not be issued after September 12th, 2025 for the Fall Season and January 2nd, 2026 

for the Winter Season. Please view OSC’s Refund Policy here. 

Jewelry & Accessories 

Please review OSC’s Jewelry and Accessory Policy here. 

Weather 
If dangerous weather conditions arise before or during the session, staff will decide whether to cancel or 
halt the session. The decision will be made at the time of the program, and pre-cancellation is unlikely 
unless the Town of Oakville officially closes the field. Should the facility be closed, participants for both 
Friday and Sunday sessions will receive email notifications by 4:00pm on Friday afternoon. 

Efforts will be made to reschedule sessions canceled due to weather, though it is not guaranteed. 

Rescheduled sessions may occur on a different day than the regularly scheduled programming and are 

subject to field availability and staffing. To view our policy, click here. 

http://www.oakvillesoccer.ca/wp-content/uploads/policies-documents/club-info/refund-policy.pdf
https://www.oakvillesoccer.ca/wp-content/uploads/policies-documents/recreational/youth/jewelry-accessory-policy.pdf
http://www.oakvillesoccer.ca/wp-content/uploads/policies-documents/recreational/youth/osc-weather-policy.pdf

